THE HAMBLEDON HERITAGE SOCIETY

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

THURSDAY 14TH MARCH, 2024

7.30PM FOR 8.00PM START IN THE VILLAGE HALL

Please join us for a talk by Paul Osborne:

THE KING GEORGE V & ST. THOMAS' HOSPITALS AT HYDESTILE

Two hospitals, constructed in 1921 and 1941 were hidden in a 50 acre clearing in Hydestile.

One was built to isolate patients with Tuberculosis, and the other to isolate them from the bombing of London. Locally, the hospitals became known as 'Teebeeland'. In a richly illustrated talk, Paul reveals the 70 years of history and stories of patients and staff, isolated from the outside world, and explores their *community within our community*.



Free Entry. Refreshments & light snacks. Donations appreciated

If you would like to know more about
The Hambledon Heritage Society, please contact Stephen Dean:
01428 682644